FDOT

Florida Department of Transportation
RICK SCOTT 605 Suwannee Street MIKE DEW
GOVERNOR Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 SECRETARY

October 4, 2018

DCE MEMORANDUM No. 2035 | IS MeémoO has expired
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TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS
DISTRICT MAINTENANCE ENGINEERS

FROM: David A. Sadler, Director, Office of Constructio
Rudy Powell, Director, Office of Maintenan:

COPIES: Amy Tootle, Courtney Drummond, Bob Burleson, Ananth Prasad, Nick Finch,
Chad Thompson

SUBJECT: REMOVAL OF LANE CLOSURE INFORMATION SYSTEM (LCIS)

The Department has revised Specification 102-3.3, for the January 2019 Standard
Specifications, eliminating the use of the Lane Closure Information System (LCIS).

102-3.3 Lane Closures: Approval for all lane closures. mobile
operations. and traffic pacing operations is required. Submit routine requests to the Engineer
fourteen calendar days in advance of planned lane closures. mobile operations, and traffic pacing
operations. For unforeseen events that require cancelling or rescheduling lane closures, mobile
operations, and traffic pacing operations, revise the lane closure request as soon as possible.

This memorandum serves as a blanket approval to process a $0.00 contract change and use the
new 102-3.3 specification language from the upcoming January 2019 Standard Specifications. It
shall be attached to the Work Order or Supplemental Agreement for all active contracts.

If you have any questions, please call Amy Tootle at 850-414-4364.

DAS/at

www.fdot.gov


CN982AG
Stamp


